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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 11th November 2022 
Dear All, 
 
It was touching and very special to mark Remembrance Day together as a school. The respect shown by all 
pupils made it an extremely moving occasion. Please take time to view – via the website – the video of our 
amazing choir singing their Remembrance tribute. 
 
https://bishopscaundle.eschools.co.uk/web/remembrance_2022/629778 
 
Wednesday afternoon saw Diamond Class Celebration Worship which was so uplifting. Amazing to see how 
much our Reception pupils have progressed and also the Year 1 pupils in Diamond Class who have been 
such good role models and leaders to our Reception cohort. 
 
As I am sure you can imagine, Forest School is getting muddy. To that end, could you please ensure that 
your child has their Forest School clothing at all times. Failure to have the correct clothing – depending on 
the activity – may result in your child not being able to take part in sessions.    
 
Whilst we are very proud of what we do at All Saints, we are always looking to improve. Because of this, 
we have just started a programme of our staff visiting other local schools: looking for those little ideas 
which we can ‘magpie’. Likewise, if you have any ideas about how we could improve our provision, please 
do pop in for a chat, I would really appreciate it.   
 
E-Safety Poster Competition: 
To help raise further awareness of importance of keeping people and children safe on-line, we are running 
a competition to design an E-Safety poster. Everyone who enters will have their poster displayed in the 
school or in the wider community and there will be a winner chosen from each class, voted for by the E-
Safety Committee Adults. Please refer to the attached document for further information. 
 
ASSA AGM 
As a reminder, the ASSA (All Saints School Association (our PTA)) AGM is taking place on Wednesday 23rd 
Nov at 3:30pm. It would be lovely to see as many of you as possible: any help would be welcome however 
little. Children can stay in the library area or outside if the weather permits.  
 
Odd Socks – Anti Bullying Week 
Next week is Anti Bullying Week, please do encourage your child(ren) to support this national initiative by 
wearing odd socks for the week. We will be doing some work on this in school. 
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Flu Vaccinations 
Just another little reminder that if you would like your child to be included in the National Flu Vaccination 
programme, which is taking place in school on Monday 21st November, the on-line consents must be 
completed by Wednesday 16th November. If you should need any support with this consent process, please 
contact Lou in the office. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Nigel 
 
Key Dates 
Wed 16th Nov   - Ruby Class Celebration Worship @ 3pm 

Wed 21st Nov   - Whole School Flu Vaccinations 

Wed 23rd Nov   - Sapphire Class Celebration Worship @ 3pm 

Wed 23rd Nov   - ASSA AGM @ 3:30pm 

Wed 30th Nov   - Ruby Class Ukulele Concert b@ 1:30pm 

Fri 2nd Dec   - Non School Uniform Day 

7th & 8th Dec   - KS1 Nativity 

Mon 12th Dec   - Elfridges Present Shop 

Tue 13th Dec   - Santa’s Grotto 3:30 – 6pm 

Wed 14th Dec   - Santa’s Grotto 3:30 – 6pm 

Wed 14th Dec   - KS2 Carol Service 

7th – 9th July   - Year 5 Sleepover 

 

Key Year 6 Dates 

8th – 12th May   - KS2 SATs 

22nd – 24th May   - Year 6 Residential 

12th July    - Year 6 Performance 

19th July    - Leavers Service 


